
Year 4 Spring Term 2019 Newsletter
This letter explains what your child will be learning during this term and how you may be able to 

help them at home.
Topics taught in Year 4 are planned to meet the subject guidance of the new National Curriculum.

This term, our learning is based around the big question

“Who are The Royals?”
The children will be working across the curriculum to learn how the monarchy has 

impacted on Britain over thousands of years. We will begin with our present day Queen 
Elizabeth and work back through time learning about many great characters and 

events.
Our visit during this topic will be later in the term where we will experience the amazing 

and historic Warwick Castle.
We will work towards our creative outcome where the children will present to you an 

exhibition of their work.

How you can help!
Please hear your child read their reading book at least once a week and sign their 
reading record.
Make sure your child completes their homework and returns it on time. Homework 
books and sheets will be given out next week and the children can choose which 
activity to do first. The dates for handing in this term’s homework will be on the sheet. 
If there are any problems, then please ask.  
Spelling Tests will be on a Monday so please ensure your child practises these at home.
Please ensure your child has their full PE kit in school now. This includes green shorts, a 
white top and black pumps or trainers. These will be sent home every half term for 
washing and to check their size.

If you have any concerns or queries, please do not hesitate to contact 
us in Year 4.

Mrs Bowen, Mrs Meredith,
Miss Price and Miss Davidson

Important Dates

17th January – New homework sheets given out.
4th February, 25th February, 11th March and 25th March – Homework due dates.

Tuesday 22nd January & Wednesday 23rd January - Parents Evenings.
Monday 18th February – Half Term Break.


